President’s Report to University Senate

October 25, 2010

Delivered on behalf of the President by Ken McGill

1.Dates for Funding Request Presentations (Budget Hearings)

Members of the university community are invited to attend upcoming budget hearings during which college deans and vice presidents will present prioritized new funding requests.  These requests will include requests for one-time (temporary) dollars that might become available during the current fiscal year as well as requests for new permanent funding for the next fiscal year, should any new permanent funding become available.

Budget Hearing Dates/Location

November 17, 11:00-1:00 Museum Education Room November 18, 11:00-1:00 Museum Education Room

2. Voluntary Early Retirement Plan

An announcement will go out this week regarding an earlier retirement option that will be made available to eligible employees for a limited period of time during the current academic year.  The plan provides the following early retirement incentives for eligible employees:  a lump payment equal to 2-12 months of base salary (not including benefits) depending on length of service.  Eligibility requires at least ten years of service at Georgia College.  

3. Faculty Salary Study Implementation

We are still on track for implementing the next phase of the faculty salary study implementation plan in January.  

